
L i t t l e  R o c k  B r a n c h

Fe d e r a l  R e s e r v e  B a n k

o f  St . Lo u i s

L i ttle  Ro c k ,Ar k a n s a s

December 17, 1936

Mr* J. C. Noell 
Assistant Secretary 
Federal Reserve Board 
Washington, D. C.
Dear Mr. Noell:
I should greatly appreciate your kindness in 
sending me a copy of pamphlet Z-15, covering 
"Address before the Seventh New England Bank 
Management Conference of the New England Council 
in Boston, November 13, 1936" by Honorable 
Marriner S. Eccles, Chairman of the Board of 
Governors of the Federal Reserve System.

Yours very truly

A. F. Bailey 
Manager
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